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Representative Pettis:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

This draft doubles the original issuance fee of registration plates from $5 to $10, but
it does not increase the $1 fee for reassigning a plate to a replacement vehicle.  Please
let me know if you want this fee to be increased.

Peggy Hurley
Legislative Attorney
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